
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Members, Motueka Community Board 
 
FROM: Cliff Satherley, Chair 
 
DATE: 14 May 2007 
 
SUBJECT: Report for 22 May 2007 
 

 
Clock Tower 
 
It is great to see the Motueka Clock tower all spruced up.  I would like to resolve 
that the  Board  writes to congratulate the Trust for this result and in particular for 
the volunteer workers that dedicated many hours getting the job done. 
 
Joint Boards’ Workshop 

 
The proposed joint workshop has been confirmed to be held on Tuesday 19 June 
2007 from 7.00 pm to 9.30 pm. The venue is the Junction Hotel Takaka and 
there is a 'pay your own way' meal organised for 6.00 pm.  I would like the Board 
to consider agenda items for the workshop at this meeting.  Note that the Chief 
Executive, Paul Wylie has been invited to attend. 
 
 
 
 
Cliff Satherley 
Chair 
 


